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Dear Prof essor Ferrater Mora: 

This is a belated thank you for sending me a copy of 
"Philosophy Today1* which I have both enjoyed and profited fron 
réading. Should you have any plans for visiting New York 
I would much appreoiate it if you could let me know somewhat 
In advance so that we could have the opportunity of talking 
together over lunch. I in turo will get in touch with you 
the nert time I am in the vicinity of Bryn Uavr. 

Again my thanks, 

Sincerely yours, 

yutu 
^ John P. Harrison 

Assistant Director 

t u ^ ^ 

Prof essor José Ferrater Mora 
Department of Fhilosophy 
Bryn Mavr College 
Bryn Mawr, Pennsylvania 
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